
Awareness and Public Meeting on Rejuvenation of Bega River 

 

 On the occasion of World Rivers Day, a public meeting was organized by Mangaldai 

College community in association with Assam Science Society, Mangaldai Branch 

on 25th September 2022 at the Bhupen Hazarika Udayan located at the bank of 

Bega river to discuss about the various issues related to polluted Bega River and 

measures for its rejuvenation.The meeting resulted in heightened community 

awareness and commitment towards restoring the health of the river ecosystem. 

Around 30 people participated in the event.  

 

 

 


